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A Message from the Principal  
 
Dear families, 
 
This week I am excited to share more information about 
the opportunity for our K-4 students to continue distance 
learning over the summer.  
 
Please check out the details below. If you have any 
questions about the summer learning opportunity, please 
call our summer learning line at ​(612) 460-1721. 
 
One other important announcement- this Friday student 
progress reports will be uploaded to Seesaw. You can 
login to your child’s account to see their progress report 
loaded into Seesaw Friday morning! Your child’s teacher 
will talk more about the contents of the progress report 
during your end of year conference. Thank you for your 
ongoing partnership through this pandemic and distance 
learning. We are grateful to you for allowing us to support 
your child and you in this time. As always, reach out with 
any needs or questions! 
 
Thank you, 
Mr. Nate (952-237-3632) 
 

 

Food Distribution Information 

Due to the Memorial Holiday, this week’s food distribution 
will happen on ​Tuesday May 26​.  
 
When: TUESDAY May 26,  from 10am-1pm 
Location: ​3500 E 28th St, Minneapolis, MN 55406 
 

 ​Family Led Summer Learning Overview 

Who:​  ​All ​K-4 Hiawatha students​ are encouraged to 
participate. If you choose to enroll your child, you will 
need ​one family member or caretaker​ to support the 
student with their summer distance learning. This person 
can be a parent, grandparent, babysitter, older sibling (in 
grade 9 or higher) or another relative. 
 
What:  ​The program is designed to be practised ​5 days 
(any days you choose) a week, for ​2 hours​ daily. 
Each day students will complete:  
 
20 minutes - ​Handwriting practice​ in a workbook that 
Hiawatha Academies provides 
30 minutes - ​Literacy skill practice​ in an online program 
called Amplify Reading 
30 minutes - ​Math practice​ in a online program called ST 
Math 
20 minutes - ​Independent reading​ using books at home or 
books on Epic 
20 Minutes - ​Reading aloud​(by family member or 
caretaker) to the child using books at home or on Epic 
 
When: ​The summer learning program will last for ​7 
weeks, from June 8 to July 24. 
 
Where:​ ​At your home! Or wherever your student will 
spend the majority of their time this summer. 
 
Why:​ ​This will allow students to practice, master and 
retain any skills that they have been working on 
throughout this school year and prepare students to be 
successful in the upcoming school year at Hiawatha 
Academies. 
 
How: ​Click​ ​here to register​ ​your child for the Family Led 
Summer Learning Program. Video tutorials and guides for 
each component of the program will be posted to 
Hiawatha’s website and shared with families. These 
tutorials are designed to help family members feel well 
prepared to support their children over the course of the 
summer learning program.  
 
Additionally, a Hiawatha staff member will be available 
to support with any challenges that arise for students, but 
they will not be providing regular support or instruction. 

 

 
 
 

 

https://hiawathaacademies.org/covid19/distance-learning/distance-learning-k4/slp/enroll-slp/



